
 

 

 
November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: Feedback to the Wellbeing Award Questionnaire 
 
Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to complete the Wellbeing Award 
questionnaire.  We really appreciate your thoughts and they will help us to improve 
our school.  Each question was linked to an objective from the award.  You will be 
able to see from the attached presentation, a summary of the results and how we 
have already started to work on the improvements.   
 
We have our final verification visit from our advisor on Tuesday 8th November, where 
we will present to her our journey to becoming a wellbeing school, including the 
impact over the past 15 months.  We will inform you as soon as we know the result of 
this visit. 
 
As in previous information sent home, we update our website and social media sites 
to keep you informed of our journey: 
 
https://www.regentsparkcollege.org.uk/home/wellbeing-rpcc/parent-wellbeing/  
 
If you have any queries about the Wellbeing Award, please contact Mrs Selfe or Miss 
Amos.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs C Selfe 
Wellbeing Lead  
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